Dear [Manager’s Name],

I request approval to attend Embry Riddle Aeronautical University and Cyber Intelligent Partners’ Inaugural Cyber Intelligence Readiness Workshop on September 20, 2018 at the Ritz Carlton in Tysons Corner, Virginia. I strongly believe that my attendance is a good investment for the following reasons:
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Cyber Intelligence Insights: The event offers sessions targeted at identifying the most effective way to manage cyber threat intelligence data and seeks to enhance understanding of the current cyber threat landscape.  
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“Bridge the Gap:” Attendees will learn best practices on information sharing between technology teams, operations, analysts and business-decision makers, as well as how to incorporate cyber intelligence into strategic planning and daily operations.
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Discover “Active Defense:” Members from the FBI Cyber Team will provide instruction on “Active Defense,” complemented by a live video demonstration featuring the Arizona Cyber Warfare Range, and an overview of the growing trend of “hacking back.”
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High-level Experiential learning - Analytic War Game Simulation: Participants will learn how to analyze and respond to current geopolitical “cyber crises” from real-world threat scenarios.
This is a certified training program, and all attendees will receive a Certificate of Completion.

The cost of a full pass is $399 up until August 20th, and $499 after that date. I am requesting approval for the registration fee. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration, and please let me know if you would like any additional information about the event. 

Kind regards,

[Employee’s Name]

